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State of Idaho

Department of Water Resources
650 Addison Ave West, Suite 500
Twin Falls, Idaho 83301-5858

Re: Minutes of the Goose Creek Water District 45-C

The meeting was called to order by Watermaster Michael Poulton at the Oakley Canal Office. The
following people were in attendance: Richard Austin, Jim Whittle, Brandon Bedke, Jared Bedke, Mike
Poulton, Kelly Adams, and Eric Bedke. The IDWR was represented by Jim Bitzenberg who offered some
very helpful advice. We greatly appreciate it when we have representation from the IDWR at our
meetings.

The first order of business was to re-appoint the existing officers. Michael Poulton will remain as
Watermaster and Kelly Adams will remain as Secretary. These positions were approved by vote of the
majority present. Frist motion was made by Jared Bedke and seconded by Richard Austin.

The next order of business was approval of the minutes. The minutes were approved as written with the
correction that Eric Bedke was present at the meeting.

The budget was approved as previous years. There is no budget.
The same resolutions adopted in the previous years were adopted for the 2018 water year.
The Watermaster presented the annual report and were approved by majority vote.

Meeting discussions was about the recovery of the last year’s flood damage. It was also noticed that
some of the water rights were incorrectly recorded. Mr. Bitzenberg was very helpful in advising us how
to correct the problem.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:30 pm. The motion to adjourn was made by 1* Michael Poulton and 2"
Brandon Bedke.

Please send any correspondence pertaining to Water District 45-C to Watermaster Michael Poulton at
P.0. BOX 2790, Oakley, Idaho 83346 or Secretary Kelly Adams at P.O. BOX A, Buriey, Idaho 83318.

Compiled by Secretary Kelly Adams



